From: Melissa Mactaggart] 
Sent: 25 November 2016 09:28
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Support for The Pheasant Pluckers 

I was recently in Sibford and stopped at the Pheasant Pluckers and asked if they were still serving Sunday lunches.
A very nice lady showed me the menu and I ordered  Roast Beef which was excellent, homemade Yorkshire pudding and freshly cooked vegetables, lots of lovely roast potatoes.
The owner was Jacky and she showed me her cottage and said that they were trying to have more rooms which I think would increase the number of people coming to this lovely pub.
Please take my email as support for Jacky's plans.   
Melissa Mactaggart 

